TRAFFIC COMMISSION MEETING CANCELED

TO: Members of the Traffic Commission

FROM: ErrolTate, Liaison

DATE: May 10, 2021

SUBJECT: May 12, 2021 Traffic Commission Meeting

The Traffic Commission meeting scheduled for May 12, 2021 has been canceled due to lack of agenda items.

The next Traffic Commission meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, June 9, 2021 at 6:30 p.m.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Errol Tate at (314) 505-8571 or email at etate@ucitymo.org.

Cc: Lieutenant Shawn Whitley, Police Department

Tim Cusick, Council Liaison